Number: PL-285

Date: June 7,2001
From: North American Numbering Plan Administration (NANPA)
Subject: Correction — 540/276 NPA Split (Virginia)

PL-275, dated May 1, 2001, concerning the Virginia NPA 540 split creating the 276 NPA,
contained an error. The listing of the current 540 NPA rate centers and central office (NXX)
codes that will remain in the 540 NPA and those that will move to the new 276 NPA incorrectly
listed the Ballard rate center moving to the 276 NPA. The Ballard rate center and its associated
central office (NXX 593) code will retain the 540 NPA.

General questions concerning the relief of the 540 NPA should be directed to Pamela
Kenworthy, NPA Relief Planner — Eastern Region NANPA, at (973) 267-7812. Questions of a
technical nature should be directed to the NPA coordinator of the appropriate service provider.



